| am sorry but | have rather given up trying to get onto the Planning site as | keep getting refused.

Please would you note our further objection to the amended application as we feel strongly that
these do not resolve nor answer the objections in our previous objection.

The danger to children with two schools on the specified roads, pollution from the significant
additional lorry journeys, and extra traffic in a built up residential area — already with a number
through road restrictions that recognise this - is apparent and should not be allowed. Please
refuse this revised application.

With many thanks

Christopher Legge

10 Willes Road

London NW5 3DS
I v ith answerphone

Although this message and any attachments are believed free of any virus or other defect, it is please the responsibility of the recepient to ensure they are
virus free.
Unfortunately no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage arising in any way from receipt of this message.



